
The Texas Public Information Act (TPIA), also known as the Open Records Act, allows 
the public access to government information.  As a governmental entity, Lubbock County 
places a high priority on openness in government.  For persons wishing to make a request 
for information under the TPIA, the request must be in writing.  The request must ask for 
documents or information already in existence.  The request may be sent by regular mail 
or special delivery, hand-delivered, faxed, or emailed.  Requests should be submitted to 
the department in which the information is sought.  For more information, contact the 
Criminal District Attorney’s Office, Civil Division, at (806) 775-1112. 
 
 
 
Link to the Office of the Attorney General of Texas for information regarding the Texas 
Public Information Act and the Texas Open Meetings Act: 
 
https://www.oag.state.tx.us/open/index.shtml 
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